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Action Taken Based on Curriculum Feedback Report 

 
 

Feedback system based on curriculum is effectively implemented and analysed for 

imparting better academic credentials to the students. As part of this, feedback is 

collected from different stake holders viz. students, teachers, parents and alumni 

about the various aspects on curriculum/syllabus and its effective updating, suiting 

the need for its revival and on infrastructure and other facilities such as laboratory 

and other amenities related teaching and learning process. Report received from 

various departments was collected and its analysis was done with the help of 

committee constituted for the purpose. Feedback collected from the students are 

collected, consolidated by the committee meant for it and is handed over to 

respective departments. Based on the report received various department level 

meetings were convened and relevant measures are implemented. Most of the 

grievances were elated to lack of time for studying due hectic exam schedules. 

Student’s response to the Teaching Learning experience seems encouraging with 

92% effective communication between teacher and students, 80% use of ICT tools 

and 95% of teacher’s punctuality and regularity. There were also certain things 

that were of concern, which needs talks at higher levels to address the cases viz. 

related to better infrastructure, lack of placements etc. It has been communicated 

to faculties through Heads of various department that the department members 

complete 100% of syllabus within each semester everyone without any exception. 

No lapses or counter argument can be entertained in this regard. As for internal 

assessment, continuous assessment based on tests and assignments rather than a 

single test / assignment at the end to be done; and it has been reiterated that all 



tests/assignments be promptly, objectively and carefully evaluated. 

 In the context of the reviewing and restructuring of the syllabus and 

curriculum, the faculty members of our college who are members of various Board 

of studies take up the views as reflected in the feedback and suitable changes are  

incorporated as per the present system demands. Constructive recommendations 

are put into practice during the coming academic year. Since one of our faculty 

members was represented in the senate of the University more active measures can 

be taken to annul certain issues related time schedule of semester end exam and 

study leave.  Same way the report received from different stake holders such as 

teachers, parents and alumni were also gone through deliberations and possible 

points that can be included to improve the academic activities  was implemented. 

Through      this way curriculum revision and implementation was practised in the 

college. 

 

 


